
  
 

 
  

 

  

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

May 16th 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

This week we have been Moving for our Mental Health. Pupils have taken part in a range of activities 

and lots of us wore green today too.  

Class Races and Games 

    

 

Scavenger Hunt 

    

  



  
 

 
  

 

  

Community Learning 

3F visited the Cutty Sark and had a great time.  

     

 

School Survey   

There is still time to complete our survey. You can find it here 

We will share what we found out with you in our coffee mornings which will take place after half term. 

 

Southwark Short Breaks Service – Coffee Morning with Farzana 

The short breaks service coordinates some of the after school and holiday programmes for children 

and young people with SEND in Southwark. Farzana went along to their information session this 

week to get up to date details on how families apply. Come and meet with her on Thursday May 23rd 

at 10am if you would like more information or help applying.  

 

May Half term activities 

Visit eequ.org/springnonhaf to check availability of activities during the May Half Term.  

 

Staff training 

Don’t forget school is closed tomorrow for staff training.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/cv5yphWHNE

